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Web: cbs.sa.gov.au | Phone: 131 882

*A re-sale restriction is a term or condition that limits the circumstances in which a ticket may be resold or prohibits 
the re-sale of the ticket

Ticket scalping is illegal in South Australia. Tickets cannot be 
sold for more than 110% of the original ticket cost.

This applies to tickets:
>> For a sporting or entertainment 

event in SA

>> Sold on or after 10 December 
2018

>> With a re-sale restriction*. 

It’s safest to buy tickets from the 
authorised seller. 

If you buy from a re-seller your ticket 
might not be genuine, may not be 
provided at all, or could be cancelled 
by the event organiser.

Report ticket scalpers to Consumer 
and Business Services:  
cbs.sa.gov.au/report


